
Year 1 Homework
12th September 2019
Maths
This week we have been focusing on counting and sorting objects. We have talked about the importance of touching each object as you count them and moving them into a line. We have also focussed on writing numbers properly. The numbers commonly reversed are 2, 5, 3, 7 & 9.
For extra practice, children could find things to sort and group.  For example, they could sort the cutlery into forks and spoons, count them and write how many were in each group and record. 

English
In English we have been learning how to write sentences with spaces between each word.
For homework, I would like children to write 3 sentences about themselves, with clear spaces between each word.
E.G. In    half   term   I   am    going     to    London.

Many thanks
Ms Jones
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